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Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Thanksgiving. 

The Thanksgiving holiday gives us occasion to reflect upon our many blessings. I 

am extremely proud of the work that our students and staff have accomplished 

during the first few months of the 2021-2022 school year. I am grateful that, with 

the support of our teachers, staff, and administrators, our students continue to make 

the Oyster Bay-East Norwich CSD an amazing place to work and learn.  

Special thanks to you, the community, for your unwavering support in helping our 

children become independent learners and for supporting our schools and programs. 

Once again, best wishes to you for a happy, healthy, and relaxing Thanksgiving 

holiday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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